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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not limit the leverage of retail ForEx traders.

It is not the responsibility of government to tell private citizens how much money they are allowed
to make or lose in a legitimate business trade. If the intention is to protect people from
irresponsible losses, start with casinos, not the marketplace.

Thank you.

Steven Welwood


